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Greenwich Point Wharf Upgrade 

Construction update 
October 2023 

 

 Transport for NSW acknowledges the Cameraygal people as the Traditional Custodians of the 
lands on which we work and pays respect to Elders past and present. 

 

Greenwich Point Wharf is being upgraded as part of the Safe Accessible 
Transport Program to make public transport safe, inclusive and easy to 
use for all passengers, especially people with disability, older people, 
people with prams or luggage and people with limited mobility

 

 

Due to supply constraints in the current market, there have been delays 

sourcing construction material. Major construction is now expected to begin in 

mid-2024 and take about six months to complete (weather permitting). We will 

notify the community before starting work 

 

. 

 

 

Contact us  
If you have any questions about the project or 
would like to speak with a member of the project 
team, you can contact us via: 

• phone on 1800 684 490  
• email projects@transport.nsw.gov.au 

 
For more information about the project, visit 
our webpage at 
transport.nsw.gov.au/greenwichwharf  
 

 

View of former Sea Life building 

mailto:projects@transport.nsw.gov.au

